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WEôVE GOT MICE! (BUT THEY ARE NICE!! ) 
 
Place your bets and join us for the 8th Annual Lafayette Mouse Races on March 24th at Trinity Lutheran Church!!!  

Mouse Races, 50/50 Mouse Roulette, Silent Auction and much more.  Registration includes eats, soda, beer and 

wine.   

 

 
 

 
 

       

 

       
              Rob Libera       

     CEO & Executive Director 

rlibera@lafayetteindustries.com       
 

 
Tele:  636-227-5666 Ê  Fax:  636-227-9650  Ê E-mail:  lwc@lafayetteindustries.com Ê Check out our newsletter in living color at our web site: www.lafayetteindustries.com 

LINKED  

 

Mission:  The mission of Lafayette Industries is to provide employment opportunities 

to persons with developmental disabilities and to persons with other disabilities who are 
18 years or older. 

Goals:  Ê To provide a meaningful and productive work experience to persons who are 

disabled  Ê To maintain a safe and pleasant work environment  Ê To teach and to train 
persons with disabilities to acquire better work habits  Ê To enhance self-worth and 

dignity through employment  Ê To provide high-quality business service through 

packaging, light assembly and commercial mailings  Ê To operate the center in a 

professional, fiscally responsible manner  Ê To provide fair wages and good benefits 

http://www.lafayetteindustries.com/


    

 

 
 

 

 

  
           

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO OUR FEBRUARY FOLKS  

 

                             

                       NORTH                      WEST 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Carl Lampkin 1 

Thile Bryant 4 

Antwoine Edwards 4 

Blake Heida 4 

Raynal Bell 5 

Kenneth Harrell 6 

James Bateman 8 

Janay Edwards 8 

Felita Jenkins 12 

Henry Anderson 16 

Anthony Tull 23 

Christy Mertz 25 

Charles Pfeil 1 David Vanek 14 

Pat Clark 2 Joshua Stuart 15 

Judith Hellman 6 Sarah Bolton 16 

Cory Owen 6 Sherri Farmer 16 

Mark Grosch 9 Zach Leeker 16 

Daniel Lyons 9 Ronald Hantak 24 

James Stuart 10 Michael Gaglio 27 

Jim Bianchi 12 Bryan Sink 28 

Sarah Sanchez 13    

I was brought up to respect my elders; and now I 

donôt have to respect anyone.  -- George Burns 



 

IT IS TAX PREPARATIO N TIME                        By Dick Kallemeier 

 

Becky Stillwell, bstillwell@lafayetteindustries.com, and Dick Kallemeier, 

dickkall@charter.net, are accepting email requests for 2017 tax preparation appointments.  

The one hour appointments at the Lafayette West offices will begin Monday, February 5 

and then continue each Monday until April.  Appointments will be scheduled at 9:00 a.m., 

10:00 a.m., 11:00 a.m. and 12 p.m.  This free service is available to all Lafayette workers, 

staff and immediate family members.  If you do not have access to email please call 

Becky Stillwell at (636) 227-5666, ext. 1100. 

 

Remember to bring all income forms (W2, 1099R, Social Security, SSI Letter, Interest, Dividends, Capital Gains), 

adjustments to income (IRA contribution, student loan interest, etc.), Real Estate Tax receipts, rent receipts, proof 

of medical insurance and premium expenses (forms 1095A or B), and if you itemize (mortgage interest, charity 

gifts, medical expenses including mileage). Also needed for each person listed on the tax return is a photo ID, 

Social Security card, proof of age, direct deposit account numbers and a copy of last yearôs tax return.  A copy of 

last yearôs return will be very helpful for the preparers. 

 

If you or a family member were a victim of identity theft an IRS PIN number for each stolen identity will be 

required to electronically file a return this year.  You should have received a PIN in December. 

 

Many Lafayette workers owe no tax but may be eligible for the Earned Income Tax Credit and possibly the 

Missouri Property Tax Credit (Circuit Breaker).  A review of the employeeôs income, disability status and housing 

rental expense determines eligibility for the Property Tax Credit.  Tax returns will be completed on the IRS 

computer tax preparation system and efiled with the IRS.  Federal income, state income and property tax credit (if 

applicable) forms are completed as one package. 

 

 

 

  
ROBBIE GREGG GETS A SPECIAL HOLIDAY GIFT  

 

    

Whoôd you get your special present from?  My brother Zach.  He took my 

picture because we are going to the USA games.  He also took the picture 

because he had a camera class.  His camera teacher told him this was a good 

picture.  They put it in an art show. 

 

What is the picture of?  It was taken at my house in the front yard.  I was 

holding up the flag and wearing my medals from Special Olympics in things that 

I won. 

 

Good job, Robbie, and what a great gift 

and good job your brother, Zach, did in 

getting something so memorable. 

mailto:bstillwell@lafayetteindustries.com
mailto:dickkall@charter.net


 

Announcing ééé 2018 Art Class at West 
 

 

 

Art Classes will be held six times in 2018.  Please note that there is only one class per month listed.  Complete a 

registration form for each class or email aroccia@lafayetteindustries.com to register for specific classes.   

  

Thursday, March 8     

Friday, April 20    

Thursday, June 14 

Monday, September 10    

Monday, October 15    

Friday, November 16 

Holiday Art Show and Concert ï Monday, December 10, 2018 

 

Please note:  After work activities require prompt pick up at 4:00 p.m.  Lafayette offices close at 4:00 

p.m. and it is difficult for staff to be available after hours.   Please be considerate and pick up on time. 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

March Art Class at West -  
Thursday, March 8, 2018 

3:00 p.m. ï 4:00 p.m. 
  

Register today for the March Art Classes!    

  

Volunteers will give personal instruction for each project.  Everyone attending the Art Class will have the chance to 

participate in each Art Station.  Please turn in your registration to Becky by March 2nd.   

  

Questions:  Call (636) 227-5666, ext. 1118 or email Alesia Roccia at aroccia@lafayetteindustries.com 

  

Name of participant _________________________________________________________________________  

  

Preferred Phone _____________________________________     

 

Preferred Email______________________________________ 

  

Contact name / phone number of person picking up art student at 4:00 p.m.:  

 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

mailto:aroccia@lafayetteindustries.com
mailto:aroccia@lafayetteindustries.com




 

         

VACATIONING IN HONG KONG!               By Lillian Kwok (assisted by her Anthony Kwok, Proud Father) 

 

     

     My Hong Kong vacation is almost half over.  So far I have attended two weddings, one birthday party and 

many dinner banquets in such a short time.  It was fun. 

     I have met many of my uncles, aunts, cousins and nephews.  I have a big family in Hong Kong. 

     The weather here is very warm.  A light jacket is enough to wear outside.  I have a lot of walking here.  It 

should help me to walk off some of the big meals I have had in the last few weeks. 

     I visited the beautiful Ocean Park, Avenue of Comic Stars and took many photos of the Hong Kong Harbor 

during the nightly laser show. 

     We plan to visit China next week before we fly back to St. Louis.  

     I miss all of you!! 

 

KATHIE BOYER RETIRES  

 

Kathie Boyer, our Director of Administration, has places to go and people to see.  She retired at the end of 

December so that she can enjoy some well-deserved retirement time.  She is looking forward to spending more 

time with her significant other, her kids and her grandkids.  She decided to celebrate her last few days with cookies 

for everybody at both workshops.  She shared them with North on Thursday and with West on Friday.  Thanks, 

Kathie, for everything that you did for Lafayette Industries, both in the things we saw you do and didnôt see you 

do. 

 



WEST ï CAUGHT BEING SAFE  FOR DECEMBER 2017 
  

Left to right ï Steve Schroeder, Cynthia Jackson, Joyce Klipsch, Robbe Gregg, David                     Left to right ï Jason Rice, Mike Siddle, Sarah Sanchez, Justin Oslander, 

                       Vanek, Jennifer Schweiss                                           Michael Branca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          Left to right ï Josh Stuart, Marla DeHahn, 

                                 Adam Olivastro    Left to right ï Courtney Guenther, Carli Binek, Petra                 Left to right ï Debbie Draper, Lisa 
           Bauer, Charlie Bright                                      Cendekowitsch, Tommy Michael 

 

 
 

 
Far left ï Mackenzie Carr 

 

Middle picture ï Winners of Drawing ï 
Alli Hanners, Ian Bagley, Blake Maurer, 

Mark Kinney 

 
Immediate left ï Rob Libera ï ñI have one 

and you donôtééò 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 SAFETY TIP FOR FEBRUARY 2018     By Tom Heitert (Safety Guru) 

 
     Most of the staff at Lafayette Industries has First Aid and CPR Training.  From time to time this 

knowledge has been employed, some serious, some not. 

     A rescue of sorts took place on Monday, January 22nd, with a severe seizure by an employee.  

We see these from time to time, and we have a great deal of experience handling them, with most of 

the staff included at some time or other. 

     Of course there could be cuts, burns and splinters as well. 

     It is a very unique clientele we serve, so the wealth of knowledge and experience is vital. 

 
Safety Is No Accident! --- More Later. 

 

 

 

 

 



WEST OPEN HOUSE ï JANUARY 14, 2018  By Rob Libera  
 

Lafayette is holding a series of Parent / Guardian ñNetworking and Informationò gathering events, something we 

havenôt done for several years.  With so many new employees and the constantly changing times, we thought it 

would be a good idea to facilitate parents and guardians getting together to share experiences and guidance in 

trying to help manage some of the day-to-day aspects of our beloved workers lives.  Below are pictures from the 

gathering held this past month at West; North is scheduled for Sunday, February 25 at 3:00 p.m. Hope to see you 

there! 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


